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. rom: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Antonuk [antonuk@libertyconsultinggroup.com] 
Wednesday, October 31,2007 10:44 AM 
Bailey, Kate 
Cutover Monitoring Budget 

This will confirm that the budget for performing the Fairpoint cutover monitoring work 
scope is $616,800. Please let me know if you need any further information. 

John Antonuk 
The Liberty Consulting Group 
antonuk@libertyconsultinggroup.com 


